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May Meeting General Meeting Notes: 

Grand Strand Scale Modelers 

• Meeting called to order at 11:00AM with 10 members in attendance.  

• A short business meeting was held.  

Next meeting to be June 26th due to SC Mega Model Show in Columbia on the 
19th. 

Phil Sicard to follow up on returning to the VA Vet Center. 

Gundams were passed out with a 90-day time frame. Award to be presented at 
that time. Thanks to Dayne for his ability to obtain the Gundams at no charge. 
Trophy would be purchased from Coastal Engravers. A Gundam image would be 
used on an acrylic award like the previous awards used. Judging would be done 
by a member not participating. 

It also was discussed to sponsor an award package at the IPMS/USA Nationals. 

Earl stated the hats would be available at our next breakfast at the Veterans 
Café. 

Mike will be giving a presentation at the June 26th meeting on “Printing Decals” 
from your home computer. Should be interesting and a welcome addition. 

• Next was the “Show & Tell” portion of the meeting. Pictures to follow in this 
newsletter issue.  

• The raffle allowed us to add an additional $80.00 to the club’s coffers. 

• Meeting adjourned around 2:30. 

Herb Horvath 

Chapter Treasurer/Secretary 
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The Tool Crib  
Nothing to Report on 

Kit Review 
No reviews this month. 

Club Demos 
No Club Demo this Month 

Member Show and Tell 
We had  a lot of stuff from the members this month! 

We’ll start with a Gundam built by Dayne 
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Rick R completed a Flying Saucer based on a comic book released in 1950’s. 

Rick also brought along an Eduard Long Range Mustang. 
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Earl brought along his Ju-87B Stuka. 

 

 
Rick Davis brought along a Comms truck. 
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Jim Fabroni brought in his ogre from the last in house model contest. 

 

Earl brought in his OV-10 
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A number of club members went to the South Carolina Mega Modeling show. The club 
members did quite well.  

Phil C set up Tigerwerks 
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Earl received a Bronze Medal for his Fokker E.III 
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Dayne received a Gold for his Africa Corp Gundam 
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Rick Davis Received a Gold Medal and also received the Best Miscellaneous with his 
F-104 Cockpit  
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Rick Reinert received a Silver Medal and also the theme Award for Best 
Reconnaissance vehicle for his Rumpler C.IV 
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John D. Received Gold for one if his NASCAR kits. 

And finally Herb H. Received a Gold Medal along with Best Diorama 
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Calendar 

8/18/2021 IPMS/USA 
National 

Convention

Rio Hotel and Convention Center 
3700 W. Flamingo Rd. 
Las Vegas, NV
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